Regional Skill-A-Thons

To Take Place Earlier 
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Regional 4-H skill-a-thons will take place earlier this year than in previous years.  The western regional skill-a-thon will be March 6 at the Research and Education Center in Princeton.  The eastern regional skill-a-thon event will be March 15 at the E.S. Good Barn on the University of Kentucky campus in Lexington.


In conjunction with each contest, a workshop will be given on identifying retail meat cuts and judging meats to better prepare members for the 4-H states Meat Contest on April 19.  The state 4-H Ham Judging Contest will take place August 19 during the Kentucky State Fair.


These regional and state activities help 4-H members learn more about livestock production and meat and ham judging and identification.  This knowledge is useful to those with livestock projects, an interest in a livestock production career, or a desire to become better-informed meat buyers and consumers. 


Skill-a-thon topics will include evaluating a class of retail meat cuts, hay and expected progeny difference class of livestock.  Others will be identifying livestock breeds, retail meat cuts, equipment and feedstuffs and livestock calculation. 


The meats workshop will help youth learn why one carcass is better than another, which steak or chop is better, what cuts are best for which purpose, and how to recognize cuts of meat and from which part of the carcass they came. 


Winners of the regional skill-a-thons will advance to the state competitive events.


For more information on livestock-related opportunities available through the 4-H Youth Development program, contact the (County Name) Cooperative Extension Service.

Educational programs of the Kentucky Cooperative Extension Service serve all people regardless of race, color, age, sex, religion, disability or national origin.
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